/274

HERE WE GC AGAIN 11t ? 1

TUESDAY, AUGUST 13, at 8:00 p.m, at the Guilderland
Town Hall -- there is a hearing to re-zone the residence
and property at 7 Fuller Road from R~-10 to B-1 (a

general Business Zone),

As always, the minute that citizen pressure seems to
let up, commercial interests will surface to try to

commercialize our area,

Although the applicant was cited in 1971 for a violation
of the Zoning Law, no further action was taken by the
Town to pursue this situation, Iﬁ fact, this year the
applicant showed his lack of concern f-or the Law by
further expanding the business use in a residential

area,
You can help prevent this, once again, by ATTENDING

the Hearing and SPEAKING CUT to PROTECT YOUKk

HCME 111

( McKownville Improvement Association)




